Procedure to enroll in Peak’s Dental Plan
The Peak Organization, Inc. offers a voluntary dental plan to our temporary employees. If you are interested in electing coverage, enrollment forms and additional information about this program can be found at:
http://www.innovativeinsurance.com/peak/
Monthly rates and benefit description for the plan can be found on the employee benefits web site shown above. Once you have submitted your enrollment form, your monthly premium will be payroll deducted from your check on the third week of each month for the following month’s coverage.

Please mail your enrollment forms to:

Frank Barone

The Peak Organization, Inc.

39 West 32nd Street, Suite 1001

New York, NY 10001

If your assignment should end, you will be eligible for COBRA starting at the beginning of the following month with no gap in coverage. Please be aware that once your employment ends, your policy will be terminated effective the last day of that month. However, you have 60 days from your last date of employment to enroll in COBRA. Upon submitting your COBRA enrollment form, you will be responsible for payment of premiums. At that time, you will be instructed where to direct your monthly payments.
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Frank Barone

Controller

212-947-9756 x208

fbarone@peakorg.com
